Cares Act Emergency Fund

Emergency grants are available through the federal Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Security Act (CARES Act) to
help students with expenses related to the disruption of campus operations due to the coronavirus. We believe
you may have had internet and increased utility expenses in Spring 2020 due to the transition from holding courses
on campus to remote learning, which would qualify you for an emergency grant.

Our records have your current address as:

Address on file:

670 West Boylston Street Worcester MA 01606

If you qualify for assistance, a check will be mailed to the above address. To update your address, please call the
Registrar's office at 508-854-4257 or email gccreg@qcc.mass.edu.

1D: 00000118084
Name: Michael Mouse

I certify that I had internet and increased utility expenses in Spring 2020 related to the disruption of
campus activities due to the coronavirus.
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